From: Cooper, Berkley <Berkley.Cooper@admin.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
Date: 7/7/2016 9:27:43 AM
Subject:  Replacement iPhone

I'm going to come and get your cell, to bring back to my office, so that | can do what | have to do to make the swap.
Can you please make sure to back up whatever (pics,etc.) is on the phone that is important to you?

Thanks,

Berkley L. Cooper |
IT Services Spec lll, Agency Computing Support Services, Division of Technology Operations
Division of Technology

The South Carolina

Department of Administration
1200 Senate St. Columbia, SC 29201
(803) 734-0266 | (803) 917-3152 mobile

Need Support?
(803) 896-0001 | (800) 922-1367 toll free | servicedesk@admin.sc.gov

Note: Act 121 of 2014 (SC Restructuring Act of 2014) abolished the Budget and Control Board. Effective July 1, 2015, the
Department of Administration has been established. Please update your contact information.
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